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DEPARTMENT:  Transportation 

FILE NUMBER:  Transportation-0014   

 

 
* RE:  
Submitting report related to: Detroit Department of Transportation Responses to CM 
Calloway Budget Questions 
  

 
* SUMMARY:  
The Detroit Department of Transportation submits responses to CM Calloway Budget 
Questions received via memo on March 15, 2024. 
  
 

* RECOMMENDATION: 
The Department recommends the responses be received and approved as submitted. 
  

 
 
 
* DEPARTMENTAL CONTACT: 
Name:  Stephanie Davis  
Position: Government Affairs Liaison 
 
 
 

*=REQUIRED 


